
Men’s Report 

Welcome to the new members following the annual renewals. Good luck to 

those of you who transferred from the 9-hole course to the ‘Big Course’ and 

the members who transferred from the 18-hole course to the 9-hole course. I 

hope you all enjoy a fantastic season of golf that is now fully underway. 

As you all can see, the winter works are very near completion. You will not 

see much work going on at holes 10 and 11 or the new range as it is the most 

frustrating part now as we are just watching the grass grow! A vital part of the 

projects, but one that is totally in the hands of mother nature. It will not be 

long now before everything is in play and up and running. 

The County team captains have been organising trials and practice matches 

some in appalling weather.  Let’s hope that they do not have the same once 

they get started for real. Your support at these matches is all ways welcomed 

and can help players archive the standards required to win.  First rounds are 

as follows: - 

Stenson – Bye 

Hambro- 13th April home to Stowmarket 

Tolly – 13th April away to The Suffolk 

Parks – Bye 

Beaumont – Bye 

3 Teams in round 2 already, and not a ball been hit so far! 

The Captain / Pro qualifying rounds close on 6th April. Thank you to all who 

have entered, Matt and I are looking forward to some challenging games 

over the summer months. 

This year’s Charity Day is on 12th September. Once again Stewart Chapman 

and his team will again be running this event. 

It seems that the talks organised by Pam and her committee are proving 

more popular than ever. Late one afternoon I watched over 100 chairs and 

tables being organised for the Forensic Talk, so thank you for your support. But 

also, a thank you to Tom and the team for the preparation and importantly 

having the building back to normal the following morning. 

As always results of the club competitions are available via the How did I do 

app or GC Media touchscreen. 

Garry Clark 


